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The Honorable Joseph A. Califano, Jr.
Secretary of Health Education and

Welfare
Washington, D. C. g20201

Dear Mr. Sp[retary 4

I wish to express my appreciation to you for the support the
Department of Health, Education and Welfare provided during the
NRC response to the Three Mile Island accident. The promptness
and extent of that support and the capabilities provided were
gratifying. We appreciate your continued support as discussed at
the interagency meeting in Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, on April 19,
1979, where Mr. John C. Villforth and others of your Department
were in attendance.

We look forward tc continuing cooperation during the future
recovery efforts a Three Mile Island.

Sincerely,

R
'Jospl. Hendrie
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